
Mascaro Construction Company, L.P. is currently bidding the Shadyside Place Garage 
Renovation project that is due on Wednesday February 5, at 4 pm (EST).  

 

Mascaro Construction will accept proposals from subcontractors and vendors, per plans and 
specifications, for all related trades until 2:00 pm (EST) on Wednesday February 5, 2025. 

 

Brief Description:  

Shadyside Place Garage Renovation consists of concrete slab repair, concrete wall, façade, and 
column repairs; structural steel repairs/replacement; replacement of the metal stair tower; 
replacement of expansion joints, replace elevator tower/machine room roofs; replace existing 
vehicle barrier system; repair waterproofing; striping and other scope to ensure code compliance. 

 

Mascaro Construction Company, L.P. encourages certified minority-owned, veteran-owned, and 
woman-owned subcontractors, diverse and/or small businesses, and supplier participation on this 
and all our projects. We are an Equal Opportunity Employer. Please contact Gretchen Mummert at 
(412) 863-4024 or gmummert@mascaroconstruction.com , our Small Business Specialist for 
additional information. 

 

If you wish to receive a copy of the construction documents, please contact the appropriate team 
member listed below.  Include your name, company name, telephone number, and which 
trade(s) you wish to bid in your request. 

 

Lead: Rich Krapp @ rkrapp@mascaroconstruction.com 
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